HEARTLAND ELEMENTARY

SITE BASED DECISION MAKING COUNCIL 

SPECIAL MEETING

SEPTEMBER 9, 2008

The meeting was called to order by Mrs. Emily Campbell at 3 pm.  Those present were, Emily Campbell, Ellen Raifsnider, Shannon England, Karen Rich, Heather Goodman, and Terisa Johnson.

Introduction of guest, Jennifer Hobbs, Liaison and Personnel Director for Hardin County Schools, was in attendance.

BUDGET
Mrs. Campbell explained the three accounts that currently are within the school budget; Start up Money, Local Money and Per Pupil Money.

Start Up:  Money that is used for start up of the school for furniture, file cabinets, textbooks, library books, etc.  Hardin County Central Office is working on a more detailed list of what has been spent to date.
Local Money:  The money in the school checkbook.  The Board put $15,000 in the checkbook for start up.
Per Pupil Money:  The money that is allocated to the school for Instructional, Office, Copier, Phone, Postage, etc. 
Mrs. Campbell went on to explain that enrollment was more than projected; therefore, the Per Pupil Money will increase in January 2009.  The floor was then opened up for any discussion.  

Title 1 Budget:  A copy of the Title 1 Budget was given to the members.  After discussion, Mrs. Campbell made a proposal to accept the budget.  A consensus was reached to accept the budget.
ESS DAYTIME WAIVER

A copy of the ESS Daytime Waiver was passed out to Site Based members.  Mrs. Campbell explained the aspects of the waiver.  After giving the members time to read over the waiver, a period of questions and answers were held.  Ellen Raifsnider made a proposal to accept the waiver.  Terisa Johnson seconded the proposal.  A consensus was made to accept the waiver as proposed.
MEETING TIMES
The next item on the agenda was to set a regular time for site based meetings to be held each month.  If a conflict arises in a site base member’s schedule and a meeting could not be attended, notice is to be given as soon as possible so that a consensus could be obtained at the meeting.  If it could not be reached with a member or member’s absence, the meeting could be postponed until a time that one could be made.  After discussion and taking into consideration each member’s schedule and the need to include parent involvement, a consensus was reached to have the meetings on the third Monday of each month at 5:30 pm.  October 20, 2008 at 5:30 pm will be the first regular site based meeting to be held for Heartland Elementary.  
KASC CONFERENCE

The KASC Conference is to be held September 29 and 30 in Louisville, KY.  Training will be provided that the members of the Council will need.  Information and applications were passed out to the members to decide on the hours each member needs to complete their training.  Applications need to be turned in so they can be faxed and reservations made.
UPCOMING AGENDA

It was concluded that the same agenda will be used for the next meeting.  A copy will be given to members at least five days in advance in the event other additions need to be added for discussion at the next meeting.

With no further items on the agenda, the meeting was dismissed at 4:00 pm.

Respectfully submitted,

Sue Boggs, Office Manager

Heartland Elementary

